


 

 

 

 

 

 

Invitation 

 

 

Dear Associate Professor Anitta Viinikka-Kallinen, 

 

we wish you welcome to the University of Oulu in spring 2023. As our guest, you are free to carry out your 
research project and use the resources of our library. 

Looking forward to your stay with us, 

 

Oulu, 26.9.2022 

Kuisma Korhonen 

Professor of Literature, University of Oulu    


